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The Department of Commerce's Bureau of Industry and Security (BIS) regulates and licenses exports 
from the United States and re-exports of U.S. products from other countries. 

The regulations governing U.S. exports and re-exports of U.S. products can be found at the following 
website: www.bis.doc.gov. 

The Warren Rupp, Inc. products currently controlled for export are: PVDF (Kynar) and Hastelloy 
C (Alloy C) pumps fitted with PTFE (Teflon) or Viton/PTFE components. 

These controlled products require specific export licenses to be issued to the exporter before being 
shipped from the U.S. to other countries. The restrictions apply to: 

■ All direct exports of these controlled pumps from the U.S. by Warren Rupp, Inc.;
■ International sales by U.S. distributors; and
■ Re-exports by companies located in countries outside the U.S. Under U.S. law, re-exports are

sales from one foreign country to another foreign country. Thus, sales to distribution through
third party sales transactions may require export licenses.

In an effort to ensure timely license applications and the fastest license processing times possible, 
please send the following information to our Customer Service Department when placing export orders 
for the controlled products described above.

 WRMEXPORTCOMPLIANCE@idexcorp.com




